
From: Irshadali Jatoi [mailto:irshadalijatoi95@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 11:06 AM 
To: imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Subject: Reply of explanation on account of Misleading Information 

 

  

 

Respected Sir, 

                    With due respect, I am writing as according to the mentioned subject that it was 

right that my supervisor has found me in UC-2 on dated 25 Jan-21, I was at my duty station on a 

mentioned date but suddenly I  received a call from my home that my wife’s sugar level has 

dropped and she became unconscious and she already is a diabetic patient and due to extra dose 

of insulin she becomes unconscious so in hurry, I took my wife to the hospital from shabirbad 

UC  to HMB Hospital which is located in UC -2 and during taking some medicine from the 

medical store my supervisor seen me at lakhidar city UC-2. 

In the emergency condition I forget to inform my supervisor which is already very 

compassionate and kind  to all UCPOz and  very helpful in difficulty but this act of mine hurt my 

supervisor for that I am very shame full and I never will repeat ever again such type of 

carelessness in future kindly considered my this mistake on the human ground and pardoned me 

                                                                        I am again apologizing for not informing properly 

to the supervisor I will correct my mistakes and will never show this negligence in the future. 

Please accept my heartiest apologies for showing negligence.  

 

Regards, 

Irshad Ali Jatio 

UCPO-UC Shabirabad 

Taluaka Khanpur Dist: Shp 

 


